
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS 

The auction date for the LATE MUNGERS TIMBER SALE, ORM07-TS-2024.0004, and the 
PENN BUTTE TIMBER SALE, ORM07-TS-2024.0003, has been rescheduled from January 
25, 2024 to April 25, 2024, to allow for the sales to be auctioned closer to the operating 
seasonal start date of May 15, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Loos, Medford District Forester, at 
541-618-2305 or by email at mloos@blm.gov.
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